
Hey there Pelicans!  It’s Mrs. Krapfl and we have an exciting week with Staff 

Appreciation week.  Boys and girls think of a way to thank your teacher or a staff 

member who has done something nice for you.  It can be a super simple way such as 

giving a hug or saying thank you.   

 

Monday and Tuesday are our last days of state testing with 5th grade students taking their 

FCAT Science test.   

 

Families do you need a free vision exam and Free Glasses?  Well, you can receive this on 

Monday May 1st from 2:30 to 4:30. The location is in Tampa so if you are interested 

please call Miss Tammy in the clinic for more information.   

 

Calling all 5th grade families to experience open house at Paul R. Smith Middle school on 

Tuesday May 2nd at 6 p.m.  Learn all about registration, receive a school tour, and meet 

your new administration for 6th grade.  Also on Tuesday we invite our families for our 

last PTO meeting beginning at 5:30 pm.   

 

2nd grade parents we invite you to come on out and help with our beautification day as 

your children work on projects all over the campus on Thursday this week.  Be sure to 

register as an approved volunteer or call Mrs. Galati for help.   

 

Friday May 5th is school lunch hero day.  Lets all have some fun and dress up in our 

favorite super hero shirts to support our hard working cafeteria ladies. Also on Friday our 

top sellers from cookie dough will be heading out to the Bucs stadium.  Remember to 

turn in your permission slips and arrive on time as the bus leaves at 10 am.   

 

Lastly, Monday May 8th is the district wide new Kindergarten registration day.  If you 

have a little one at home who turns 5 by September 1st then please come in on Monday 

May 8th to register them. Share this information with any neighbors that have little ones 

as well.   

 

We continue all our enrichment clubs this week too.  Thanks for all the support and enjoy 

a fabulous week!   


